January 6, 2024
Dear Flyin Ryan Foundation,

I would like to recommend Cambria Davis to you for the Flyin Ryan Adventure Scholarship
Program! | have known Cambria for over 4 Y2 years, | have had the opportunity to be her
youth group small group leader for close to a year and a half, and also have gotten to ski
with her some in the past.

Cambriais a great skier —1 am in my 20’s and am a solid skier, yet she excels me — | was
able to ski with her the other day and follow her lead on doing some fun drops, as well as
watch her practice for an upcoming freeride competition!

Though she knows how to have fun, she has demonstrated that she can think seriously
about her beliefs and actions. | have seen firsthand her willingness to express her thoughts
about these sorts of things both one on one as well as be eager to do so in a group setting,
which | really appreciate.

From my limited knowledge of a somewhat recent situation, she has also demonstrated
integrity of character in being honest with her parents, even when it was difficult to do so! In
addition, | would say that she has an overall respectful attitude towards adults.

I’m privileged to be able to be Cambria’s youth leader, and again, | would like to
recommend her for this scholarship and hope you will consider her!

Sincerely,
Jill Freeman
603-340-3592

Jill.Lfreeman@cornerstonejh.com



